
Dear Specialty Court Conference Participants, 

It is my pleasure to invite you to the Nevada Specialty Court Conference of 2022, entitled, 
“Resiliency in Motion”. 
 
Our specialty courts have seen continual success year-to-year as new and innovative practices 
and procedures have been implemented into their programs. These programs cover a vast 
array of issues in our society including mental health services, felony DUI programs, veterans' 
treatment, medication-assisted treatment, adult, juvenile and family drug courts, child support, 
diversion, habitual offender, as well as alcohol and other drug court programs. 
 
This year's conference will draw attendance from leading problem-solving court professionals 
from all over the nation and state to deliver the most up-to-date information for Nevada's 
treatment court professionals. The conference will also provide participants with an 
opportunity to network, collaborate, and share information. I hope you find this conference full 
of new information and that you learn and share this information with other team members.  

I hope what you learn will serve as positive energy to enhance your programs so that, together, 
we can continue to achieve the meaningful change. Remember, treatment courts do work, 
reduce crime, save money, ensure compliance, treat addiction and stabilize mental illness, and 
help restore families.  

Thank you for your outstanding efforts within Specialty Courts; you do make a difference to the 
people of Nevada. 

I look forward to this opportunity, and I hope to see you there. 

- Justice Lidia Stiglich 
Chair, Specialty Court Funding and Policy Committee 
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